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Inner City Coalition

1. I do not support limiting total election expenditures by individual candidates. The important issue is where the funds

are coming from. The expenses will show how they will treat tax payer’s money. I feel the maximum contribution for

an individual or a business is fair at the amount set now.

2. To answer both parts of question 2, it would be done by educating both sides.

3. Increasing the number of wards should be voted on by the citizens at election time, as this is an extra expense to

the citizens. Let the citizens tell us if they are getting adequate time representation with their Alderman.

4. I would support the concept of a city charter. It would give the citizens a better voice and define the responsibilities

of the municipality.

5. I would support expanding re-cycling to multifamily developments. I would encourage transit use by City employees as

well as private sector employees. First the transit system must provide reliable, timely and adequate transportation. I

would support Enmax/Easymax on some of the initiatives that they are currently looking at, that will help to reduce

our ecological footprint.

6. When a new subdivision is planned a percentage of lots will be designated to be built as low cost housing.

Secondary suites are an asset as long as all building codes and city bylaws are met.

7. I agree that land use planning is an essential tool for achieving Calgary’s Transportation objectives. I will take a

leadership role in implementing Plan It.


